
Establishment of 2nd UoC permanent Steering Committee 

for the renewal and implementation of the HRS4R logo 

 

The 2nd UoC permanent Steering Committee for the renewal and implementation of the 

HRS4R logo was constituted by decision of the Rector’s Council (317/12-04-2022) and was 

consisted of: 

Vice Rector for Research and Development 

• Michael Pavlidis, Professor of the Department of Biology 

Faculty Staff 

• Dimitrios Anglos, Professor of the Department of Chemistry 

• Eleni-Melina Tamiοlaki, Associate Professor, Department of Philology 

Administrative Staff 

• Caroline Codrington, Directorate of Planning & Programming 

• Chariklia Papadaki, Directorate of Planning & Programming 

 

The responsibilities of the UoC Steering Committee was: 

• The preparation and process of the logo’s external evaluation. 

• The preparation of the submission forms of the logo’s external evaluation. 

• Τhe development of the action plan according to the results of the survey carried out 

by the Planning and Programming Directorate. 

• The coordination and the promotion of the actions that support the researchers 

according to the Charter of the Researcher on the University’s website. 

• The coordination of the monitoring process of the action plan’s implementation. 

The official Rector’s Council decision is available here in Greek (pdf) 

 

https://diavgeia.gov.gr/doc/%CE%A8%CE%A6%CE%A31469%CE%927%CE%93-%CE%9D%CE%92%CE%96?inline=true

